Letter to Executive Director St. Ives Memory Care

Hi Keith and all the fine folks at St Ives Memory Care,
I wanted to let you all know how much of an incredibly wonderful blessing you have been to us (three brothers), our family, and our mother (Marcella Foster). Your help has been amazing and you made our mom's last 8 months be in a totally loving atmosphere. We constantly witnessed you – the great caregivers loving on her! We could see it in your eyes as our eyes never lie – you all really loved her! You even loved on us every time we were there. For a complicated time in life, you made it be a time that gave our mom and our family comfort.
Please do let anyone that ever comes looking for a place of help and love for their family member in need, that our family shouts from the mountain top that you are the place of places - if they want love and comfort.
We will continue to drop in occasionally as your staff has become part of us and we want to love back on them.
Very sincerely,
Ken